
 

 

 

 

 8th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Staff of Arab Unity School, 

 

We are writing to inform you that, in response to recent warnings from the 
Ministry regarding severe weather conditions, the school will be closed for 
all until a reassessment on Sunday, March 10th. Any additional 
announcements will be communicated through Edunation. This closure 
extends to any pre-arranged events and administrative tasks. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this decision may cause, but 
rest assured that the health and safety of our staff, parents, and students 
always remains our top priority. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Principal's Office 


